

Amateur Pistol Association Inc.

ABN 35 851 639 906

30th March 2023 Dear Club Secretary

Re: Annual Compliance Period FAR

Dear Club Secretary

We have had some discussions with FAR and they have been very obliging and have clarified the situation completely.

Firstly, any new clubs formed this year will have the compliance year end at the 30th June and must do their reporting on the appropriate form by the first of October.

The other NSWAPA Clubs can choose to have the same end of compliance year and reporting deadline as above for new clubs, or revert back to where we were before.

This means that if you wish to finish the Compliance year at the end of October and start the new year at first of November, just do nothing and send the forms as you have been doing for many years. You must ensure that you do your returns on the appropriate form, downloaded from the FAR website.

We trust this meets with your approval.

Kind regards

Brian Cheers

BA (Leen

NSWAPA Sports Administrator